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MEMBER MEETING IN PERSON 

Council 3660 will be holding our July Member meeting and future meetings in person  

Our Next meeting is 

Monday, July 12th, 2021 at 7pm  

And will be held at Good Shepherd Catholic Church 

2905 Carson Ave, Indianapolis, IN 46203  
 

NOTE FROM  
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 
Our condolence goes out to  
Bob and Rosemarie Kelly,  

our Council’s K of C Insurance Agent,  
on the death of Rosemarie’s Mother  
Rosie Sylvester on May 29, 2021.  

 
 

NEXT REALTY BOARD 
MEETING 

 
The realty board is moving to bimonthly 

meetings for summer 2021. 

The Next meeting is 

 

Thursday August 12th, 2021 

COUNCIL BREAKFAST 

Our council breakfasts are starting back up after a 

COVID and summer hiatus. 

Our first breakfast will be 

August 8th, 2021 

And the second Sunday of every month from 

August 2021 through May 2022 

They will be held in  

the Central Catholic gymnasium 

1155 Cameron St, Indianapolis, IN 46203  

Please park to the far end of the parking lot! 

OFFICER INSTALLATION 

The Installation of Officers will be held on  

Sunday, July 18th, 2021  

immediately following the 11:45 Mass at  

St. Mark Catholic Church  
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Indianapolis, IN 46217-0547      (317) 784-3660  

info@KofC3660.org 
 

Council Officers 2020-2021 
Chaplain TBA 
Grand Knight John Magee 
Deputy Grand Knight Andy Miller 

Chancellor Scott Crossen 
Financial Secretary  Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD 
Recorder Roger Tames 
Warden Bob Sanders 
Treasurer James Milharcic, PGK 
Advocate Tom Nicholson 
Inside Guard Michael Risch 
Outside Guard Patrick Kailie 
Trustee (1-Year) John Finneran, PGK 
Trustee (2-Year) John Hasty, PGK  
Trustee (3-Year) Joseph Humbert, PGK 
 

Realty Board 2020-2021 
President David Jackson 
Vice President  Richard White 
Treasurer Scott Crossen, PGK 
Secretary Scott Crossen, PGK 
Elected Member Tim McCarthy 
Elected Member John  Szostak  
Grand Knight John Magee 
Financial Secretary Robert Lynch, PGK, PSD, FM 
Trustee (1-Year) John Finneran, PGK 
Trustee (2-Year) John Hasty, PGK 
Trustee (3-Year) Joseph Humbert, PGK 
  
 
Program Director 
  
Director of Church Activities 
 
Director of Family Activities 
 
Director of Youth Activities 
 
Director of Council Activities 
 
Director of Community Activities 
 
Director of Web Site 
 Joe Humbert, PGK, info@KofC3660.org 
Gibault Home Representative 

Matt Crossen 
Membership Director 

Scott Crossen 
Retention Director 

Scott Crossen 
Ceremonials Chairman 

William Sherman, PGK 
Editor/Advertising Manager, Cross & Compass 
 Joe Humbert, CandCEditor@KofC3660.org 
 
  

Insurance Representatives 
 

Robert Kelly   bob.kelly@kofc.org    317-966-4533 
  
 

Sick Committee 
Holy Name    
St. Jude  
Good Shepherd  
Sacred Heart  
St. Roch  
St. Mark  
St. Barnabas    
St. Patrick  
 

Council 3660 website: http://www.kofc3660.com 
 
 

We are in need of brothers to step up for many 
of the Director positions to share the load with 
our council officers. 
 
If interested in a director position, 
contact Financial Secretary, Bob Lynch.  
 
financialsecretary@kofc3660.com 

GRAND 
KNIGHT’S 
MESSAGE 
 

Brother Knights, 

 
July is the month when we have our Installation of Officers and I’m 
honored to serve another year as your Grand Knight. We are  
welcoming some of our newest members who have stepped forward to 
accept the responsibilities of being an Officer in our Council and we are 
so happy to have them aboard to share our mission of helping others 
who so desperately need our help and assistance. 

We welcome Bob Sanders at Warden, Roger Tames at Recording  
Secretary, and Andy Miller at Deputy Grand Knight and wish them all 
the greatest success and extended careers as a Knight of Columbus. 

We will start to resume our monthly meetings “In Person” beginning 
on July 12th, the 2nd Monday of the month and will continue to hold 
our meetings in person as long as the Virus Threat stays down and we 
are safe to have our meetings in this manner. 

Our Monthly Breakfasts that have been postponed for so many months 
are now being planned to restart again beginning in August and will be 
held on the 2nd Sunday of each month at the Central Catholic  
Gymnasium. Our first Breakfast is scheduled to begin on August 8th, 
and we hope that all of our faithful who have supported us for so many 
years will start to come back and be with us again. 

Recently, the Building Costs have risen tremendously so we have had to 
put aside our plans for buying some property and building another 
Council building until some of these costs go back down again, if indeed 
that ever happens. We are still open to other opportunities such as  
perhaps buying a suitable building, if something came up that fit our 
needs and was affordable to fit into our budget. 

In closing, we wish all of you a safe Summer and enjoyable days of  
vacation or travels or whatever your plans might hold. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Magee 

Grand Knight  

GIBAULT WISH LIST 
Gibault is looking for bibles for our children.   

Bibles can be purchased at CBDChristianbook.com 

Items #s:  ww766030-Purple Edition / ww765945 Black Edition 

Per the web site the bibles are about $6.00 a piece. 

 

MAY FOOD DRIVE THANK YOU 

Thank you so very much for your donation to the Pantry.  Your 
council plays an important role in our giving back to the community 

and you are such a blessing to us!  Many will be served through 
your Kindness. 

Blessings! 

Mary Anne Schaefer 

http://www.kofc3660.com/
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SYMPATHY 
The officers and members of Monsignor Downey Council offer their sympathy and prayers to: 

 

    Brother Bernard Watson, 85, Indianapolis, passed away on January 28, 2021. 

Preceded in death by wife Catherine, sister Margaret, brothers Robert and Joseph, father to Thomas and 
Carol Diane. 

 Brother Jerry Owen Eacret, 78, of Greenwood, passed away on March 18, 2021.   
Husband to Anne, father to Debra Linton, Jerry O., II, brother to Clyde, Jr. and Eugene, 2 grandchildren,  
1 great-grandchild. 

    Brother Edward J. Woods, 92,  Greenwood, passed away April 27, 2021 

Husband to Dolores for more than 66 years, father to  Ed, Kathy McCullough, Kevin, Tom, Brother to 
Mary Ruprecht; 10 grandchildren, 4 great-grandchildren. 

    Brother Robert A. Reimer, 97,  Indianapolis, passed away April 27, 2021 

Preceded in death by wife of more than 70 years, Eleanor and brother, Harry, father to Kathleen Shank, 
Barbara Glanz, 5 grandchildren, 4 great-grandchildren. 

    Brother Larry V. Zapp, 83,  Indianapolis, passed away May 27, 2021 

Survived by his significant other, Nora Brawner, father to Steven, Alan, Debra, grandfather to Anthony, 
Samerah, and Samantha. 

May Their Souls and The Souls Of All The Faithful Departed, 

Through The Mercy of God, Rest in Peace.  Amen. 

July 2021 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

June 27 June 28 June 29 June 30 1 2 3 

4 

 

Fourth of July 

5 6 7 8 

 

9 10 

11 12 

Member’s Meeting 
7pm 

Good Shepherd 

13 14 15 16 17 

18 

Officer Installation 

after 11:45 mass 

St. Marks 

19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
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   RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED  

 

     Dated Material -  

   Please deliver by July 8, 2021 


